
 

APS is exploring transportation changes, including 
• consolidating bus stops,  
• creating hub stops, and  
• piloting replacement of school bus with 

transit passes for high school students 

Some changes may be implemented in the 2019-20 school year. 

MAKE SURE YOUR VOICE IS HEARD 
Join one of our three remaining sessions  
and respond to our online questionnaire! 

ATTEND A WORKSHOP 
Date and Time Location 

Wednesday, March 27 
7:00-9:00 p.m. 

Yorktown High School Cafeteria  
5200 Yorktown Blvd. 

Wednesday, April 3 
7:00-9:00 p.m. 

Washington-Lee High School Cafeteria 
1301 N Stafford St. 

Saturday, April 6 
10:00 a.m.- 12 noon 

Patrick Henry Elementary School Gym 
701 S Highland St. 

 
SHARE YOUR INPUT ONLINE 

Community Questionnaire Open through April 12 

www.apsva.us/transportation-review/ 

http://www.apsva.us/transportation-review/

